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Welcome New Administrator 
 

 

Hello, my name is Alex Kummer 
and I am the Administrator at 
Baldwin Care Center, Inc. I am 
originally from Rock Falls, 
Wisconsin where I grew up on a 
dairy farm and also raised pigs 
for over 10 years. I then 
received my Bachelor’s Degree 
in Health Care Administration 

from the UW-Eau Claire in May of 2022. I have worked in 
the health care field since 2019 working in assisted livings, 
nursing homes, and most recently at Sacred Heart and St. 
Joseph’s Hospital in Eau Claire and Chippewa Falls. I 
currently live in Chippewa Falls with my boyfriend as well 
as my dog River and cat Poppy. Outside of work, I enjoy 
reading, baking, fishing, kayaking, watching movies, and 
playing with my pets.  
 
My responsibilities as the Administrator include directing 
and managing the overall operation of Baldwin Care 
Center, Inc., including the Baldwin Care Center, Birch 
Haven and the Birchwood Apartments. I am excited to 
take on this new role and work with the team here to 
provide quality care and services to all residents and their 
families.  
 
Alex Kummer, Administrator 
akummer@baldwincarecenter.com 

 

November/December 2022 

 

Upcoming Events 

November 

November 24 
Happy Thanksgiving 

 

December  

December 3 
BW Holiday Craft Sale 

8:30 – 11:30am 

December 8  
BCC Love Lighting Ceremony 

6pm 

December 19  
BCC Musical Hearts Chime Choir 

6pm 

December 22 
BCC Peace in the Valley Singers 

10am 

BCC Santa Visits 2pm 

December 28 
BCC New Year Celebration 

& Music with Larry Radle 2pm 
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News from 
Birchwood Apartments 
 
In October, the tenants of Birchwood Apartments 
were able to visit the Leisen Family Pumpkin 
Patch for an autumn outing. It was a beautiful day 
to visit and they had a wonderful time. 
 
Birchwood tenants have also been very busy 
making holiday craft items for the upcoming Craft 
Sale.  The sale has been postponed until Saturday, 
December 3, 2022. It will be held from 8:30 – 
11:30am. There will be fresh cinnamon rolls and 
coffee as well. Please visit and support your local 
senior citizens! 
 
Tis the season for many colds, flu, and other 
viruses. Please refrain from visiting our campus if 
you are not feeling 100%. Also, reminder when 
you are visiting to wear your masks in the 
hallways. Thank you! 
 
Jenell Neidermyer 
Birchwood Apartments Manager 
 
 
 

 

Birchwood Apartments 
 
 
 
 

Saturday, December 3rd 
8:30 – 11:30am 

 
 
Holiday gift items and decorations, 
coffee & fresh cinnamon rolls, and much 
more! 
 

Proceeds go to Birchwood Tenants 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for supporting your local 
Senior Citizens and all their hard work! 

 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Thank you to our 

volunteer Mary Frey for 

sharing your wonderful 

talent and quilts with 

the residents at BCC! 



  

  

  

 

 


